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 SUNDAY 09 June 2019  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Morning Service and Baptism - Joe Lowther 
Kick London (Nehemiah 3) 
 
Holy Communion Service - Joe Lowther 
Kick London (Nehemiah 3) 

 

 MONDAY 10  THURSDAY 13  

 2000 
 
 

 Prayer Space  0730 
1930 

Prayer Meeting 
Alpha Course 

 

 TUESDAY 11  FRIDAY 14  

    0915
1530 
1900 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
Glow 

 

 WEDNESDAY 12  SATURDAY 15  

 1130 
1800 
 

Holy Communion - Dan Wells  
The Crossing 
 

 1000 Alpha Holy Spirit Day  

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3)  
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Vicar’s Office 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled into their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 We welcome the family and friends of Kaiya and Zyana Mc Neil who are being baptised in our morning Service on Sunday  9 June 
 
Our Gift Day this year is on Sunday 16 June. Please pick up a leaflet from the Welcome Desk to see who we are supporting  
 
You are invited to our Summer Barbecue on Sunday 16 June straight after the Morning Service. Please sign the list on the Welcome Desk to help with numbers for 
catering. Suggested contribution on the day is £5 (adult), £2 (child) 
 
Instead of The Crossing on Wednesday 19 June there will be an immersive video gaming evening on a 200”screen for 11 to 18 year olds from 1800 – 1930. Flyers are 

available on the Welcome Desk or speak to Georges Kesrouani for more information 
 
The Vineyard Community Centre has a vacancy for a part time (morning) Case Worker to support those who are in crisis who go to their morning drop-in. Salary 
£13,720 pa. Please email Peter Flower, Trustee at dickinsonflower@btinternet.com for an application pack and application form. Closing date 21 June 
 
There will be a Breakfast and Training Morning for everyone involved in our youth and children's groups and activities at 0900 on Saturday 22 June 
 
Holy Trinity School has a vacancy for a Clerk to the Governors. Please see the Welcome Desk noticeboard for further details. A fuller recruitment pack is available 
from the Church Office. Closing date for applications is 28 June 
 
In our Morning Service on 30 June, we will have a special focus on youth and children’s work in our church 
 
Pimms, Pudding and Prayer - a ladies evening in the Vicarage Garden on Friday 5 July from 1930 - 2130. Please sign up on the Welcome Desk 
 
SPCK publishers are running an event on 11 July from 1900 - 2200 at Putney Rowing Club to raise money for their work in prisons. Olympic rower Debbie Flood 
will speak about her life and faith. Tickets are £15 (and you get a goody bag of Christian books!) or £10 if we bring a group. Sign up on the sheet at the Welcome Desk 
 
There will be a Baptism and Confirmation Service on the evening of Sunday 14 July. Please speak to Dan Wells if you would like to be baptised or confirmed 
 
We will be taking a group to Soul Survivor from Saturday 17 - Thursday 22 August. Tickets cost £150 each and if your child is age 11-16 and would like to go please 
book here https://colliderichmond.wixsite.com/collide/i-am-booking-form and follow instructions to pay £25 deposit asap. The full amount is due by the end of June. For 
more information please pick up a leaflet from the Welcome Desk or ask our Youth and Children’s Minister, Georges Kesrouani 
 
Copies of Sarah Casson’s latest newsletter are available on the Welcome Desk 
 
Annita James recently celebrated her 76

th
 birthday and we have a photo in the Church Office for anyone who would like to see it  

 
Would you like to join with others to support a disadvantaged family in Uganda through Karis Kids? A vacancy has arisen for one or more supporters to provide £25 a 
month needed to help support a family with 6 children. Please can you contact Becky via email wr.edwards@talktalk if you are interested 
 
We are looking for more helpers to serve drinks and clear up at our Evening Services. Please contact Claire Stansfield (clairestansfield@yahoo.co.uk) if you can help  
 
 
 

 

 
Holy Trinity Church Centre, Sheen Park, Richmond, TW9 1UP  

020 8404 1112  |  www.htrichmond.org.uk  |  office@htrichmond.org.uk 
Registered Charity 1129640  
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